RS700 Weight Compensation Trial for the UK 2019-2020: Update 3 Sept 20

The RS700 class association is thrilled to be able to offer its members a relocated national championship
during this pandemic. However it is felt that the success of this event cannot be undermined by
uncertainty with the RS700 Weight Compensation Trial. Therefore at the 2020 nationals RS700s are to be
raced under the current RS700 Rules and that means you need to grab your lead (if you need it).

The RS700 class association will continue to work with its members to move forward in terms of
investigating weight compensation. The trial and its future will be discussed at the RS700 AGM on Sat 12
Sept at 1730hrs.

Thank you so much for your continued support of this relocated event.
Best wishes from Theo Galyer (UK Chair) and Clare Sargent (UK Secretary)
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